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ACTING PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE -  Debra McNaughton 

What a busy fortnight! Last week we enjoyed all of the Languages Week activities, we hosted the second round of the 

Galway Debating Competition and we held our Mother’s Day breakfast (with a Covid-safe twist).  Our VET Hospitality 

students showed us their prowess and many others contributed to make the morning such a success. 

 

 

This week we were blessed with perfect weather for our 

House Athletics Carnival in Bendigo. Time was tight, 

partly due to the fact that so many students competed. 

After last year, when students missed out on so many of 

these aspects of school life, it is heart warming to see 

the joy and high levels of participation. This is also visible 

in the number of students who are participating in the 

myriad of sports teams that compete every week. 

NEWSLETTER 
 14 MAY 2021 

In the Christian belief, the Ascension is the ascent of Jesus Christ into 

heaven on the 40th day after his Resurrection. We celebrate this 

special day at Mass this coming Sunday.  And so today we pray, 

Lord, hear my voice when I call to you.  

My heart has prompted me to seek your face;  

I seek it, Lord; do not hide from me, alleluia. 

To view more photos visit the news page on the College website. 

http://www.shckyneton.catholic.edu.au
mailto:principal@shckyneton.catholic.edu.au
https://www.shckyneton.catholic.edu.au/news/2021-mothers-day-breakfast
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Today’s Makarrata 

Assembly provided both staff 

and students with a valuable 

experience to further our 

understanding of Indigenous 

issues and move towards 

reconciliation.  More 

information will be provided 

on this assembly in the next 

edition of the newsletter. 

 

Another key event this week 

is the NAPLAN testing. The 

adaptive nature of the online 

tests gives us a much better 

idea of the students’ abilities, 

allowing us to provide a more focused learning environment. The testing 

will be completed this week, with just catch up opportunities for those who 

missed tests on Monday 17 May. 

 

So what’s ahead? On Tuesday we have our inaugural Open Evening with 

lots of interesting activities for children and information sessions for their 

parents. We also have a student-free day on Monday 24 May when 

teaching staff will have Professional Learning. 

But one of the most important things happening next week is the return of 

Dr Egberts from leave. We are greatly looking forward to having Darren 

back and hearing stories of his trip with Freya, D’Arcy and Stella. 

 

PARENT ENGAGEMENT PARTNERSHIP -   Denise Lawrence  

 Parent Engagement Partnership   

At Sacred Heart College we value our partnerships formed between families, the College and Community.  
We aim to continue supporting our families and raising parental awareness of the benefits of engaging in their children’s 
education, along with providing them with the skills to do so. 

 

SAVE THE DATE 
 

Tuesday 3 August 2021  
 

An evening with Wayne Schwass 
‘Men’s Mental Health & Emotional Wellbeing’ 

Wayne is a passionate advocate for mental health awareness 
and suicide prevention.“Normalising mental health and 
emotional wellbeing has never been more important. These 
conversations can and do positively change lives and in some 
situations these conversations have saved lives.” 

The Parent Coach - Maria O’Shannessy Workshop 
Wednesday 10 November  
(maximum of 30 participants) 

Empowering parents with the skills and strategies they need 
to create genuine connection with their children to enjoy this 
special relationship. 

https://www.shckyneton.catholic.edu.au/enrol-with-us/open-evening
https://www.trybooking.com/events/landing?eid=719544&
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It is another busy term with several important events coming soon and some having already occurred. Last week saw our first 

Mother’s Day Breakfast for two years, and it was fantastic. Held over two sittings, there was a lovely ambience created by the 

music students. Our Hospitality students excelled, producing beautiful COVID safe breakfast packs for the participants. It was 

a wonderful celebration, and so pleasing to see visitors back at the College.  

Travelling on Buses 

Even though Government COVID regulations have softened due to the low rate of infection, there are still  regulations in place 

when travelling on public transport. The buses that our students travel on are part of the Government bus system, and carry 

students from several local schools. They, therefore, qualify as public transport. This means that students are required to 

wear a mask when travelling on the bus. Could all parents with students who are bus travellers please ensure that they have 

a mask with them for this purpose? 

Changing Buses 

When students enrol at Sacred Heart College, they may be allocated a seat on a bus on the Government Bus System if there 

is one available. Due to a number of the Government buses becoming full to capacity, it is no longer possible for students to 

change buses as easily as they may have done in the past. The allocated bus is the bus that the student must normally travel 

on.  

 If a student needs  to change a bus for any of the following reasons- medical appointments, sport commitments or work 

commitments- and there is room on the bus, they must provide a signed note explaining the reason from their parent/carer, to 

the bus coordinator at the College who will then generate an official Travel Pass. This pass must then be presented to the bus 

driver before the student will be permitted to travel on the bus. Please take note of this change if it affects your child. 

Uniform Shop 

Due to the large  number of parents and students collecting uniform items from the uniform shop Tuesdays and Thursdays, it 

is important to remind parents that when on the College grounds, social distancing from each other, and from any students 

who are not your child, is required. There have been supply shortages of some items due to Covid, so please consider 

contacting the Uniform Shop before collection to avoid pointless queuing. 

 

Mon 24/5  - Student Free Day 
    -  Teacher Professional Learning 

Tues 25/5 - Cobaw Primary Schools Netball  
    - Year 9 Maths Challenge 2 
    - RMIT lunchtime presentation 
    -  VET Year 1 Hospitality (A) 3:30-5:00pm 
    -  Parent Engagement Event -  
     Susan McLean, CyberSafety,  
     Mary Moloney Theatre 

Wed 26/5  - Instrumental Recital Evening 
    -  Year 10 Immunisations Meningococcal  
    - VET Year 2 Hospitality II Practical  
     3:30-5:00pm 

Thurs 27/5 - Period 5 - 3:45-5:00pm 
    -  Showband Rehearsal 3:30-5:00pm 

Fri 28/5  - Trial GAT for VCE  (including Yr 11  
     VCE students studying a 3/4 subject) 
     & VCAL students 
    -  Year 7 Sport - AFL, Soccer, Netball  

CALENDAR DATES 

Mon 17/5  - NAPLAN - Years 7 & 9 (ends 21/5) 
    - Year 9 Self Defence (ends 4/6) 
    - Unit 1 Outdoor Env Studies  
     Woodend Bouldering 
    - Year 8 Jewish Incursion 
    - Senior Studio Time in Buckley 3:30pm 
    - VET Year 1 Hospitality (B)  
     3:30-5:00pm 

Tues 18/5 -  College Open Evening 4:00pm-8:00pm 

Wed 19/5  - Unit 1 Env Science excursion to   
     Ecolinc & Mt Rothwell 
    -  VET Year 2 Hospitality Practical  
     3:30-5:00pm 

Thurs 20/5 - New Families Morning Tea   
     10:00-11:00am 
    -  Unit 3 PE excursion to Exercise   
     Research Australia 
    - Peer Support and Mentoring sessions 
    - VCE Drama Small Group Partnership 
     Performance 
    -  Showband Rehearsal 3:30-5:00pm 

Fri 21/5  - Top Arts Virtual Excursion 

DEPUTY PRINCIPAL -  STUDENT WELLBEING -  Julie Mortimer 

Sacred Heart College is committed to promoting the safety, wellbeing and inclusion of all children.  
Further information about Child Safety at SHCK can be found on the College website. 

https://www.shckyneton.catholic.edu.au/our-college/child-safe/  

The Uniform Shop is operated by Noone Imagewear and can be contacted on: 7020 2648 during the hours below, or by 

email: shckyneton@noone.com.au   

You can also order your uniform online via the website:  www.noone.com.au/school/sacred-heart-college 

The Uniform Shop is open on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 12.30pm to 4.30pm. 

https://www.shckyneton.catholic.edu.au/our-college/child-safe/
mailto:shckyneton@noone.com.au
https://www.noone.com.au/school/sacred-heart-college
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DIRECTOR OF FAITH AND MISSION -   Annie O’Shannessy 

Parent Information 
Dear Parents, 

We are excited to announce that parents of Sacred Heart College, Kyneton have exclusive access to Elevate Education’s 

Parent Webinar Series for Term 2, 2021. Elevate works with our students, delivering high impact workshops on study skills, 

motivation, wellbeing, and exam preparation. By tuning into their webinar series, you will learn how to better support your 

children at home through reinforcing the skills they learn at school. 

The webinars take place fortnightly across the term. Registration is essential and is free for parents of Sacred Heart College, 

Kyneton. 

Upcoming dates 
19 May - Memory and effective revision. Why rote learning is ineffective and top strategies for effective revision. 

2 June -   Exam Preparation to ensure students are prepared and confident going into the exam room.  

16 June -Stress and Wellbeing. How parents can support their child in tougher periods and manage school-related stress.  

You can register by clicking here. 

The webinar is run live online from 7pm – 8pm (AEST) where the presenter will share Elevate’s research findings and 

skills, and will conduct a live Q&A so you can ask them questions directly.  

Semester Two Subject Changes 

Semester Two subject/elective changes for Years 9, 10 and 11 will open on Tuesday 25 May and will close on Friday 18 

June. Semester Two commences on Tuesday 13 July. Student timetables will be uploaded to SIMON by the start of Term 3, 

Monday 12 July. 

To make a subject change for Semester 2, students will need to complete a Change of Unit/Subject Form (Year 10 - green, 
Year 11 - pink) obtained from outside Student Reception. Year 9 students can collect their Change of Subject Form from 

Jodie Wattie’s office. The Change of Subject Forms will be available from Wednesday 19 May. 

Senior Students: 

All Change of Subject Forms require a signature from a parent/guardian and the Current Subject Teacher. Students must 

also provide a reason for the change. Interviews will be held during lunchtime with Mr Matthews, in O208 to determine if the 

change is possible, based on the subject/unit blocking and class sizes. Students are required to book a lunchtime interview 

on the booking sheet located outside O208 from Wednesday 19 May.  
If the change of subject has a significant impact on future career plans then it is essential that students organise a Career 

appointment prior to their interview to discuss options. Information on the Change of Subject Process will be available to all 

students via Daily Messages. 

CURRICULUM MATTERS - Paul Matthews & Jodie Wattie 

After the year that was, it is great to return to some of the activities which strengthen our community and nurture our young 

people. 

Our Year 11 Retreat is this week and I am delighted that the program focuses on the development 

of the whole person, whilst also giving back to the community through volunteering. The theme is 

Looking In .. Looking Out. Thursday’s program is at Campaspe Downs, where the male students 

will participate in a workshop called Tomorrow Man. The 

female students will attend a workshop with Aunty Marilyne 

Nicholls, a Dja Dja Wurrung elder, telling stories and basket 

weaving.  The Retreat will begin with a Welcome to Country 

and Smoking ceremony.   

Friday’s program will be at a number of Landcare sites 

where the students will be able to give back to the 

community.  Volunteering aligns well with the Year 11 Mercy 

value of Service.  We will pray for fine weather. 

https://go.elevateeducation.com/e/891981/au-register/l3l4/55783307?h=3B9ngpUEz11Y83BA5lXR2lmHlNtxS9iIepWP2QOzuzU
https://go.elevateeducation.com/e/891981/au-register/l3l4/55783307?h=3B9ngpUEz11Y83BA5lXR2lmHlNtxS9iIepWP2QOzuzU
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NEWS FROM THE CLASSROOM   

The Year 9 RE Classroom - Victoria Mackay 

This term Year 9 Religious Education students are exploring the concept of Femininity, in particular femininity of the 

church. So far students have studied significant women, motherhood and women in scripture. This week they have begun 

to learn about Mary. This will lead them onto the Rosary and to make their own unique rosary beads in class which they 

will use to pray with.  

Whilst learning about motherhood last week, students reflected on the love for their mothers by making a gift card to give 

to them. Some of these cards included a prayer that students had written for their mother. Pictured below are students 

from 9A and 9C working on their Mother’s Day cards. 

Janet Monaghan - Hospitality Manager 

Friday 7 May was another challenging assessment for the 

second Year Hospitality students.  The students were 

required, as part of an assessment task, to prepare and cook 

a Mother’s Day Breakfast for 400 people. As some COVID 

restrictions are still in place, this did involve some careful 

planning and preparation which meant our usual buffet 

breakfast could not go ahead. The students decided to 

prepare individual boxes of treats for each of our guests. Yes, 

that’s right….400 individual boxes were produced! 

So, what did they prepare and make?? 

10kg granola, 2400 melting moments, 700 eggs for breakfast wraps, 10 litres of berry compote, 760 scones, 6kg bacon and 

they also managed to consider the various dietary requirements! 

The students prepared all of this in about five hours leading up to the morning of the event. They arrived at the College at 

6am to complete their preparation and pack the box of goodies to be ready for the first sitting of guests at 7am, followed by 

the second sitting at 8am. 

This was a huge task for the class (10 students in total) to organise but they should be very proud of their achievements.   

The feedback was very positive and the morning was a huge success! 

●2400 Melting moments ● 700 eggs ● 760 scones ● 6kg bacon ● 

●10 litres berry compote ● 10kg granola ● 400 breakfast boxes ● 
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LANGUAGES -  Kim Twilley 

Languages Week 

Last week we celebrated Languages Week at SHC.  The 

students enjoyed a range of activities - an online Languages 

Quiz, a lunchtime screening of Ratatouille, and a lunchtime 

Taiko performance (Japanese drums). 

Our Year 7 Japanese classes were also treated to a Taiko workshop in which they were all 

able to participate in playing Japanese drums.  Both classes conducted themselves 

beautifully, and used their Japanese language skills to greet and thank our Taiko instructors.  

The instructors were very complimentary about the Taiko skills of our students, a video of 

which has been posted on the SHC Facebook page. 

Languages Week is a good time to remind ourselves that there are so many benefits to 

learning a foreign language – it improves cognitive and creative flexibility, and fosters a 

global mindset, all of which are highly valued by employers.  Language learning has also 

been shown to improve academic achievement in other subject areas.  I encourage you to 

discuss this with your young language learners at home!   

Infographic Source: https://www.english.com/blog/what-happens-in-the-brain-when-you-learn-a-language/  

Galway Debating Round Two - Alexis Epstein 

This week, Sacred Heart has had the pleasure of hosting round 

two of our Galway debating tournaments. We welcomed AIA, Ilim 

Girls, Ilim Boys, Hume Grammar, and AIA on 5 May .  

Some great topics were covered including ‘That languages 

should be a compulsory subject all throughout high school’ (no 

bias from me on this one) and ‘That the public deserves to know 

everything’. The schools all did a great job covering a range of 

domains, including political, environmental and educational.  

Excitingly, the Sacred Heart junior team were complimented by 

several adjudicators from visiting schools. They characterised 

our junior debating students as a credit to our school and stated 

that they showed great bravery and humility.  

The Junior division was won by Hume Grammar, the 

Intermediate division was a tie between Aitken and Hume 

Grammar, and the Senior division was taken away by Hume 

Grammar. We congratulate all our fantastic winners!  

Thank you very much to Melanie Johnston for providing lovely food for our staff and students, Karen Challis for taking 

photographs, and Nicolas Hanna and Will Shaddock for coordinating the IT all day and producing the scoresheets. A big 

thank you also to Jan Bower who spent countless hours putting together the Galway handbooks for rounds one and two.  

Thank you to the junior debaters and chairpeople who gave up their time to make this competition a fantastic day for all. 

Thank you Alex Lonergan, the brilliant debating captain who stayed cool and calm, assisting before and on the day.  

I would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to our adjudicators: Maryann Kennedy, Ben Gallagher, Jonathon Conquest, and 

Viviane Penney. Without you, the 

competition would not be possible so thank 

you for taking the time to support Galway 

Debating.  

We are excited to host round three of 

Galway debating on 29 July. Look out for an 

article detailing the day’s events soon!  

COLLEGE NEWS 

https://www.english.com/blog/what-happens-in-the-brain-when-you-learn-a-language/


7 

 

Term Two is traditionally a very busy time for the Music 

Department.  In the classroom, our VCE class are busy 

completing SACs, our Year 10 class is performing 

Recitals Assessments, Year 9 is preparing a bevy of 

blues pieces and our Year 7 and 8 students are 
designing and building their own musical instruments.  

I would like to thank and congratulate a number of 

students who contributed to last week’s Mothers’ Day 
Breakfast event. These wonderful musicians provided 

beautiful background music to help add ambience and a 

sense of sophistication to an already special event: 

Lachie Hyatt, Hunter White, Matilda Foerster, Hunter 

Carson, Claire Moloney and Cai Rowland. 

We also have students who have been working 

exceptionally hard towards our first Makaratta Assembly, 

under the direction of Charlie Fox. 

Within the realms of our Instrumental Music program, 

students are busy preparing for our Semester One 

Instrumental Music Recital Evening, on Wednesday 26 

May, starting at 7pm.  All students learning a musical instrument at Sacred Heart will be 

performing.  Information will be coming out very soon  via Operoo.  

A very important element of our Music department is our Friends Of the Music Program 

(FOMP). This group of parents and friends helps to support the Music department by 

providing assistance for events. We meet three times a year, and all time spent 

contributing to FOMP is counted towards the College's Service Scheme hours. Our first 
meeting for the year will take place in the Music Room at 7pm on Monday 31 May. Please 

contact me by phoning the College or by emailing: tcarrick@shckyneton.catholic.edu.au for 

more information.  

COLLEGE NEWS 

MUSIC NOTES  -  Terry Carrick 

Victorian Secondary Schools Orienteering 

Championships  - Bridie Sutton 

On Friday 7 May, 32 students from Year 7 to 12 competed in the  

The Victorian Secondary Schools Orienteering Championships in 

South Morang. Everyone was given a map of the property and 

had to locate various controls around the area. The property 

included many hills, lakes, contours and ditches that challenged 

everyone.  

For many students it was their first time orienteering but everyone 

still had a go and had fun. Sacred Heart competed with fifteen 

other schools from across Victoria and Melbourne and we ended 

up coming third out of all the schools. Many thanks to all those 

who made it happen.   

VCE Media Top Screens Excursion - Andrew Dunne 

On 28 April, our Year 12 VCE Media class left at 7:45 am, which ensured we 

were up bright and early! We attended a special screening of the best 16 

VCE Media 2020 Top Screen short films from across Victoria, selected from 

250 entries. After the screening we took part in an entertaining and 

informative Q&A session with a panel comprising the winning film makers and 

the VCAA Chief Assessor for Media. 

The venue was ACMI (Australian Centre for the Moving Image) at Federation 

Square. This magnificent museum for screen arts is among the best in the 

world and has just undergone a major refurbishment, so it was great to also 

experience the new free Story of the Moving Image exhibition which directly ties into VCE Media curriculum.  

I would like to commend the students, who were enthusiastic, happy and a credit to the College overall. I also wish them the 

very best in their own endeavours as they embark on their VCE Media productions, some of which will surely be entered into 

this year’s VCE Top Screens.  

mailto:tcarrick@shckyneton.catholic.edu.au
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Our Intermediate Boys were happy to be back in action in our 

first round of Inter-School Football for 2021. This group is the 

same boys that made it through to the State finals in 2019 

when they were in Year 8. We travelled to Sunbury to play four 

30 minute games on a Monday, which was a fair ask seeing 

the majority of the boys played for their local clubs the day 

before. The boys played against Mt Ridley College, Kyneton 

High School, Craigieburn Secondary College and Edgar’s 

Creek Secondary College. 

It must be said that our opposition were severely 

undermanned, with many of their players playing in polo shirts, 

basketball shorts and runners. 

Consequently the scores were 

extremely lopsided! In our four 

games we kicked a total of 40 goals 

34 points to our oppositions 1 goal 3 

points! 

Our better players on the day, in no 

particular order,  (and were obviously 

mainly made up of our forwards and 

midfielders – although we did swap 

the backs and the forwards a couple 

of times just to keep them warm!) were Jed Denahy – who kicked the majority of our goals and had a couple of ‘Mark of 

the Year’ moments, Harry Sheahan who dominated the ruck, Tobi ‘don’t argue’ Duff-Tytler, Jack Clough, our ‘pocket 

rocket‘ Jet Waters and new onballer Gabe Yow Yeh. 

Round 2 matches for the Intermediate Boys will be held on Thursday July 22 - which is week two of Term 3. 

Thanks to Mr Zanic for his organisation and to the parents who came and supported the boys. 

Sacred Heart v Kyneton High School - Senior Team 
After two straight forward wins, against Wallan and Mt Ridley Secondary 

Colleges, our third match saw us come up against much stronger opposition in 

our ‘across the road rivals’, Kyneton High School. For the first time for the day, 

our backmen were under genuine pressure as the opposition were winning the 

ball out of the centre and their forwards were marking and converting. Dom 

Bennington was strong in the midfield – he literally switched from a ‘Patrick 

Cripps style centre clearance player’ to a high leaping tap ruckman as needed. 

A rare and valuable combination!  

Austin Lidgerwood, who had been lively all day across half forward, started to 

come into his own and the clever ball winning, and use, by Hayden Clune 

were keeping us in contact. 

We were playing two 20 minute halves for each game and at half time we were two goals down and Kyneton had a full 

head of steam.  As the old saying goes ‘Cometh the hour cometh the man’ and in this hour it was the high leaping, hard 

running Brodie Browne-Kerr who went into the ruck and helped turn the game. 

Brody Thrum lifted as he continued to win contests, use the ball beautifully and consistently leave opposition players 

confused as to how he escaped tackle after tackle. He had multiple ‘Pendlebury like’ moments where he seemed to be 

able to find time and space that others couldn’t.  

In fact, the last half was without a doubt the best football we played for the day. Matt Hanna, MacKenzie Shanahan, 

Mason Peavey and Cormac Sutton all put their bodies on the line and ran hard and straight to win important contests to 

move us forward. In an excellent finish we kicked four goals straight to get the win.  

(Having the Netballers turn up to watch the last half, after they had gone undefeated in their games, probably helped as 

well – so thanks and well done on your results girls). 

Sacred Heart                 8    6    54 

Kyneton High     6    5    41 

Best Players – Brodie Browne-Kerr, Brody Thrum, Hayden Clune, Dom Bennington, Zach Waddington, Austin 

Lidgerwood, Matt Hanna. 

Thanks goes to Mr Zanic and AFL trainee Charlotte Noonan for their support and organisation, and especially to the boys 

who came and unselfishly played on the day.  

Damien Coonan 
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CATHERINE MCAULEY LIBRARY NEWS  -   Jodie Warner   

DON’T FORGET TO CLAIM IF YOU ARE ELIGIBLE FOR THIS ASSISTANCE 
 

CSEF Applications (Camps, Sports & Excursions Fund)  
 
Families holding a valid means-tested concession card or are temporary foster parents are eligible to apply.  This applies to 
families who hold a Current Veterans Affairs Gold Card, a Health Care Card or a Pensioner Concession Card.  
 
The government will pay $225 directly to the College, and the College will 
match this amount. A total of $450 will be credited to your Family School Fee 
account for each student. This form is available on the College website under 
‘Enrol with Us’ then Fees and Expenses  -  Financial Assistance Form   
 
 
Alternatively you can contact the College Accounts  
Department  for any queries relating to the CSEF. Closing Date 25/6/2021 
 

FROM THE FINANCE DEPARTMENT -   Matthew Shaw, Director of Business  

Dungeons and Dragons 

D and D is underway! Our keen group of students met formally for the first time on Tuesday and have begun creating their 

characters. A Google Classroom has been set up to help facilitate this group. 

 

Masterclasses 

Fridays are Masterclass days in the library with 

a chance for students to learn new skills from 

other student experts. The last two weeks have 

seen speed-cubing students teach others how 

to solve the Rubik’s cube. It’s not as easy as 

they make it look! And it’s definitely hard to 

teach someone how to solve a cube when it’s 

become second nature.  
 

Guess what Masterclass is next?  

That’s right- juggling! Come to the 

library this Friday and make a set of juggling balls and learn to juggle! 

Year 9 Reading classes 

Year 9s are now scheduled in and will be enjoying some reading time in the library as 

part of their English classes. The primary aim of library time is to give students scheduled 

time to read for enjoyment; however, lessons will support the Year 9 English curriculum. 

In their first lesson students were introduced to Shakespeare in different formats such as 

picture books, spin offs, graphic novels and modern retellings. You can read more here 

about the benefits of reading for pleasure https://natlib.govt.nz/schools/reading-

engagement/understanding-reading-engagement/reading-for-pleasure-a-door-to-success  

https://www.shckyneton.catholic.edu.au/uploads/CSEF_application_form.pdf
https://natlib.govt.nz/schools/reading-engagement/understanding-reading-engagement/reading-for-pleasure-a-door-to-success
https://natlib.govt.nz/schools/reading-engagement/understanding-reading-engagement/reading-for-pleasure-a-door-to-success
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CAREERS NEWS  -   Karina Wheeler     

Career Tools Website 
 
 
 
 
 
For our latest Careers Newsletter please head to our new Careers Tools website 
at www.shckynetoncareers.com and go to IMPORTANT INFO then careers newsletter! 
 

   

Click here to  
Access the new 

Career Tool  
Website 

Careers Q&A with past student Savannah Roberts 
On 4 March the Careers Department presented the 2021 Tertiary Information 
Session for our Year 12 students. The presentation included all things higher 
education and a Q & A session with past student Savannah Roberts with the 
Careers Department in readiness for Year 12 transition to higher education. To 
research further go to our Careers Tools Website  Don’t forget the approaching 
Victorian Careers Show at the 
Showgrounds on 14 & 15 May is open 
to all senior school students – 
www.victoriancareersshow.com.au 

Lunchtime Careers Presentation - LaTrobe University 

We had more than 20 students attend a lunchtime presentation on 

Tuesday which provided an overview of La Trobe University, with a focus 

on their Aspire Early Admissions Program. This gave students valuable 

insights into courses and university life. 

Year13 Online Careers Expo is coming back from May 17-19 (after school hours webinars and talks) 

for National Careers Week. Students can register under the College’s name to be in the running to win one of  
3 x $10,000 scholarships! Use this link to enter the draw –  https://year13.com.au/account/verify/
school/2G2FKW3C 

http://www.shckynetoncareers.com/
https://www.shckynetoncareers.com/
https://www.shckynetoncareers.com/
https://www.victoriancareersshow.com.au/
https://year13.com.au/account/verify/school/2G2FKW3C
https://year13.com.au/account/verify/school/2G2FKW3C
https://year13.com.au/account/verify/school/2G2FKW3C
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Our lovely arts students have been busy producing some 
wonderfully creative work, ready for display on 
our open evening on Tuesday. If you can’t get 
down to see it, here is a sneak peak of some of 
the work that will be on display.   
 

 

Branding and Illustration Exercises-Year 10 Visual 
Communication and Design  

 
 

Year 7 & 8 Monograms  

Year 9 Textiles Basquiat and Haring 
Inspired Purses  
 
 

Year 9 Pop Art Portraits  
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The Preloved Pedlar 

Kyneton 
 

Donations are once again  

being accepted for the  

Kyneton Preloved Pedlar. 

These can be placed in the Bin 

located near the Uniform Shop. 


